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                                                                              August 2018 

Dear Fourth Graders, 

Welcome to Fourth Grade and to Room 16!  I hope that you 

had a great summer and that you are as eager as I am to begin 

the new school year.  I have been busy getting our classroom 

ready and I can’t wait to meet you! 

The year ahead will be filled with lots of exciting and 

interesting activities.  We will be learning about one another and 

the world around us.  You will be immersed in writing and 

discovering new books.  Together we will learn to imagine, create, 

become problem solvers, and of course bucket fillers!  In room 16, 

“It’s cool to be kind!”   

When you come into school on the first day, you will be 

meeting new friends, seeing familiar faces, and of course meeting 

me!   

I know your fourth grade experience will be filled with 

success, and I can’t wait to meet you on August 29th !   

 

Love and learn, 

      Mrs. Kupferman  



 
We Make a Great Team! 

 

August 2018 

Dear Parents, 

     

Welcome to an exciting new school year!  My name is Mrs. Kupferman and I 

will be your child’s fourth grade teacher. In order for our class to come 

together as a caring, learning community, it is important for me to get to 

know your child.  In order to do this, I am asking for your help. 

 

I hope you will take a few minutes to write me a letter about your child.  The 

more I know, the better I can help meet his/her particular needs.  For 

example, describe your child’s strengths, weaknesses, interests and hobbies, 

food/other allergies, any personal or physical problems I should be aware of, 

feelings about school, and in what area you would like to see your child grow 

the most this year.  Also, if your child prefers a nickname, please let me 

know! 

     

You can give the letter to your child in a sealed envelope on the first day of 

school, or drop it off in the main office.  I can’t wait to hear from you! 

     

This year is going to be a valuable and rewarding experience for your child, 

for you, and for me.  I look forward to a productive, happy, and an involved 

year!  I look forward to meeting you personally at Back-to-School Night. 

 

                                                                            Respectfully, 

                                                                            Mrs. Kupferman 

 


